
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF POOL OPENING! 

 

 

April 17, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Residents, 

 

Many of you have been asking and the time is fast approaching—POOL SEASON 2023!  The 

pool will officially open Monday, May 29th at 11:00 am!   

 

POOL HOURS:  

 

TUESDAY THROUGH SUNDAY- 11 AM TO 8 PM.   

 

The pool is CLOSED on MONDAYS except when a holiday falls on a Monday (ie- 

Memorial Day, 4th of July, or Labor Day). In this case it would be open on Monday and 

closed on Tuesday.  

 

Attached, please find the Pool Rules and the 2023 Pool Season Form. PLEASE review the Pool 

Rules with all members of your household as they will be strictly enforced.  Please sign the 

registration form and return it to the office when you pick up your pass. Only one pass per 

household is required.  

 

COVID rules may be enforced and the lifeguard will implement social distancing rules if 

necessary.  

 

You may drop off your forms and pick up your pool pass, Monday through Friday 9:00 AM to 

5:00 PM. You must have a pass to access the pool at all times. 

 

We hope your summer is fun and relaxing at Maplewood Park Apartments.  Please call the office 

at 703-368-1717 with any questions or concerns.   

 

Happy Swimming, 

 
Maplewood park management 


